
Cheryl Alberta Firing-Kawato
May 21, 1956 ~ March 10, 2023

Cheryl was my very good friend in high school in a small town west of Montreal. We kept in touch over the years

and she visited Montreal eight years ago. It was wonderful to see her and meet Jimmy. Our connection ran deep

and I will miss her laugh. Sending love to everyone.

    - Kate Henderson

Dear Charis, I am writing to express my deepest sympathies to you, and your family about the death of your aunt,

Cheryl Alberta Firing-Kawato. While words do not provide adequate consolation for the loss of a loved one, please

know that my colleagues and I at the Faculty are with you in our thoughts. Sincerely, Jim A. Nicell Dean, Faculty of

Engineering McGill University

    - Jim Nicell


